
Notice of Public Open House - Intensification Opportunities Study Update 

 

 
 
 
  

The Town of Halton Hills wants your input on the future of 
residential development in the urban areas of Acton and Georgetown 

November 14, 2019 at Helson Gallery (9 Church St., Georgetown), drop in between 6:30 and 8:30 p.m. 

The Town of Halton Hills is completing the final stages of the Intensification Opportunities Study 
Update; a study that looks at the best ways to accommodate new housing within the existing urban 
areas of Acton and Georgetown to the year 2041. 

Join us to learn about the findings of the Study to date and feedback we’ve received from the 
community. Check out our information stations where you can learn more about the work we have 
been doing including: 

• A new framework for intensification 
• Redefining High Density 
• Infrastructure and Market Assessments 
• The proposed inventory number 

(number of units that can be accommodated in the urban boundaries of Acton and Georgetown) 

For more information, please contact Melissa Ricci, Senior Planner- Policy, at mricci@haltonhills.ca or 905-873-2601, ext. 2302. 
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